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This is long overedue to the working class people in Oregon. Anyone who has 

contributed to the Oregon economy for a number of years is hit with a burden upon a 

family members death. Most working families do not have the resources to cover this 

unexpected expense.  It may have been "fair" in 1990, but, not now. 


